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Stormwater Pond Issue July 2024 
 

The Fairwind Farms HOA Board is aware that the stormwater ponds in 
the community have failed inspections. We are doing research, 
speaking to experts and gathering information and estimates. As soon 
as we know exactly how this will affect the community we will 
disperse more information. If you have questions please call or 
email. 
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